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January 4, 2016

Dear Prospective Parent:

Our children have had the privilege of attending Chesterbrook Academy Elementary School since our son, Jack, started Kindergarten in 2013.  Jack is now in second grade, and our son, William, is enjoying Kindergarten this year.

We moved to Naperville from Chicago in 2012 with the intention of sending our children to a great suburban public school.  As we were preparing to send Jack to Kindergarten in the fall of 2013, we attended a Kindergarten orientation at the school in our neighborhood, and had conversations with various faculty members and parents of Kindergarteners at that top tier public school.  We also met with the faculty at Chesterbrook Academy Elementary to be sure we were well-informed in making this important decision, which would define our children’s academic experience.  

In consideration of the two wonderful options for our son’s early educational experience, Chesterbrook Elementary simply stood out to us as the superior option.  With smaller class sizes, Chesterbrook teachers can provide an educational experience unique to each child, while developing age-appropriate social skills.   Chesterbrook teachers cover much more material while maintaining thoroughness and depth.  Both of our children are academically more advanced than their friends in the same grades at other schools.   In addition, the specialty classes at Chesterbrook (Spanish, Art, Music, Health, Physical Education, and Technology) are fantastic.    There are also more extracurricular opportunities at Chesterbrook than at other schools, especially for the younger grades.  These extracurricular activities include: music lessons, choir, sports, student council, dance, chess, cooking, art, science and engineering clubs, and tutoring.  At Chesterbrook, teachers work closely with parents to meet the academic and social goals for their children.   The faculty at Chesterbrook are accessible and responsive, which helps us feel supported, as parents, in the development and well being of our children.

We are thankful that we decided to send our children to Chesterbrook Academy Elementary School.  We could not imagine a better elementary experience for them, and, most importantly, they love their school!

Please feel free to contact me with questions in your consideration of Chesterbrook Elementary for your child.  

Sincerely,

Kate Plattenberger

2

